THE COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

Commission Against Discrimination

436 Dwight Street, Rm. 220, Springfield, MA  01103

Phone:  (413) 739-2145  fax:  (413) 784-1056
Date: 8/26/2015
Dear Professor,


The Massachusetts Commission Against Discrimination (MCAD) is searching for college interns to assist our investigative and intake unit located in the State Building at 436 Dwight Street Springfield, MA.  We are looking for students who would like to intern during the Fall 2015, Spring 2016, and Summer 2016 semesters.  


The ideal candidate should have good written and oral communication skills.  Interns will receive calls from the public, determine whether the agency has jurisdiction, conduct the intake interviews, and draft complaints of discrimination.  Interns also assist with investigating the filed charges.  Students will leave with a solid understanding of what constitutes unlawful discrimination in the workplace.  Many of our interns have gone on to have successful careers in the legal, business, and other fields.   

If you are interested in offering this internship to your students, please contact me or have the interested students contact me at the earliest convenience for further information. Students should be prepared to submit a resume, cover letter, and a writing sample. I can be reached via email: jason.bethea@state.ma.us, or at the phone or address listed below.


Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this matter.  







Yours truly,







Jason Bethea






Investigator/ Compliance Officer I
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(413) 314-6116 
